Kimberlx Gibbons —

——
From: Peter Turner <turnerpeter351@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 1:23 PM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: Propane change
Kim,

I am Peter Turner and I just spoke to you. Originally, PFM Propane was my supplier. I need to change the
permit to reflect Americgas out of Sanford as the supplier.

Peter Turner
14 Wildwood Way, Cameron, NC 28326

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.



